Supreme Court of the United States

OFFICE OF THE CLERK
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20543

Perry A. Phillips

Perry A. Phillips, LLC

358 Roswell Street, Suite 1130
Marietta, GA 30060

To Perry A. Phillips (Bar #: 307464) :

Congratulations on your recent admission to the Bar of this Court. | am pleased to provide
the following information regarding your membership privileges.

Your admission is effective November 5, 2018 and a certificate of admission will be mailed
to you in approximately ten weeks. Prior to the mailing, you will receive an email from

SupremeCourt / AwardGroup that prompts you to verify the information to be included on your
complimentary certificate through a secure portal.

As a member of the bar you are eligible to sit in a reserved section of the Courtroom. To
attend an oral argument, members must register at the bar registration desk located near the John
Marshall Statue in the Lower Great Hall, ground level. The hours of the registration desk are
from 9:00 a.m. until noon and 12:30 p.m. until Court adjourns. Seating is on a first come, first
served basis. Your membership entitles you use of the public areas of the extensive law library
located on the third floor. The telephone number for the library is 202-479-3173.

For further information on the Court, please visit the Supreme Court web-site,
www.supremecourt.gov.

If my office can assist in any way, we will be glad to do so.

I extend to you a warm welcome as a member of the Bar and an officer of the Court.
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Scott S. Harris
Clerk



